
 

 

 

 

Another scorcher in school this week. The children have managed the heat well and we 
have been encouraging the children to have lots of drinks and stay out of the sun as much 
as possible. Please remember to put suncream on your children before they come to 
school and send them with their water bottle and a cap.  

This week in school 

Nursery have been continuing to learn about Goldilocks and the Tree Bears. They have 
made porridge and looked at different materials to make chairs for the bears to sit on. 
Reception have been on their school visit to Butterfly World, they also saw meercats and 
red crested birds. Year 1 have had their end of year assembly and were amazing! They 
have also been looking at different types of fruit that they will be making into juice as 
part of their DT topic. Year 2 have been learning about food chains as part of their science 
topic. Year 3 have been taking close ups of flowers as part of their science. They have 
also taken part in a netball competition. Year 4 have finished their multiplication tests 
and have been working on their end of year assembly. Year 5 have walked to church to 
view the Life Exhibition. Year 6 have been on several visits this week including a cricket 
competition and Yarm school for a STEM day. Acorns have been reading The Tiger who 
Came to Tea and have been engaging in lots of activities based on the book. Acorns also 
have their school photographs next Wednesday.  

Parent Survey 

Thank you to everyone who responded to my parent survey about after school clubs, we 
have had a great response to this and I have a meeting arranged to plan out our after-
school club offer for next academic year. More details for this will follow. 

Academic Year 2025/2026 PD days 

The school professional development days for the next school year are as follows- 

Monday 1st September,  

Monday 8th December,  

Monday 5th January,  

Monday 20th July and  

Tuesday 21st July. 

 

Have a lovely weekend  

Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  
Week 5  Summer Term   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

WEEK ENDING 20TH JUNE    

Upcoming Events 
Year 4 Camping 

Friday 4th July 

 

Own clothes day  

Friday 4th July 

 

School summer Fair  

Friday 11th July 

 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Wednesday 16th July 

6pm 

 

Class End of Year 

Assemblies will be held at 

2.30pm on the dates 

below -  

Reception – 24th June 

Year 2 – 26th June 

Year 3 – 1st July 

Year 4 – 8th July 

Year 5 – 16th July 

 

Nursery - 8th July at 11am 

 

Sports Day  

Tuesday15th July 

Nursery and Reception – 

9.15am  

Year 1 and Year 2 –

10.30am 

Years 3,4,5 and 6 - 

1.15pm 

http://www.prestonprimary.co.uk/

